
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REVIEWING AND UPDATING INFORMATION 

 

 

SIGNING PERMISSION SLIPS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Log Into Parent Portal.  You can 

login on your phone or on a 

computer.  You need the 

parent portal app for your 

phone.  You can also go to the 

aberdeen.k12.sd.us website 

and login via the links area.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



If you do not know your 

username and password, use 

the Forgot Password or 

Forgot Username links.  If 

you continue to have issues 

logging in, please contact 

your school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Once you log in there is some 

basic information from the 

home screen.  Middle school 

and High School students will 

have a Document in 

Documents needing attention 

prior to school start. 



Click the  on the top 

left and then go down and 

click on more.   



We are asking that all 

families update their 

information by clicking on 

ASD Online Registration.   

 

 

 

You can also check out the 

other tabs as well.  User 

Credentials has your 

student’s initial computer 

password.  That is where 

you will also find their 

lunch code. 



When you get into the ASD 

Online Registration simply 

click start and it will walk you 

through the process.  Most of 

the information will be 

prefilled from materials we 

already have.  If we are 

missing anything it will ask 

you to fill that out.  Not all 

questions are required but 

those have a red * need to be 

filled out.  

 

 



 

 

While filling out the online registration you will also sign your yearly 

release forms.  You can sign on the line by using your finger from your 

phone or your mousepad on the computer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

During the Online Registration Process there is an area to add non-

enrolled household members.  If you have children not yet in school, 

they can be added here.  When they are ready for school you will just 

move them to the kindergarten registration area and will not need to 

register again. 

 

Thank you for helping us keep our records up to date and remove some 

of the laborious paper process.  There will be more to register this time 

because it is the first time.  Going forward it will be mostly just 

verification and signing the yearly permission slips. 


